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23 November 2016 

 
 
 
 
Dear ,  
 
Freedom of Information request - Sporting Future for London #2 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 2 October. Your request 
has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for:  

 
“Please can all reports produced by, or requested by, The GLA Sports Unit that considers  
 
i) sports participation assessment,  
ii) major sports events,  
iii) sports facilities assessment  
 
for South London be provided since 2009.” 

 
We are now in a position to release the remainder of the information that falls within the scope 
of your request. I am sorry for the delay and I hope that it has not caused too much 
inconvenience.  
 
Please find the relevant information attached, which is from 2015. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Simon Cooper 
Sports Manager 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information   

 




